
 

 

 
21st September 2015 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Visit from Animal Intuition 
 

As part of our Science topic, ‘Animals Including Humans’ we will be having a visit from Animal Intuition. Children will be 
able to meet a variety of small animals up close and handle them if they want to. This will be linked to the food web 

and food chain element of our topic and will be included as part of the talk given to the children. 

As there is a cost to this type of visit, a contribution of £2.50 to help cover costs would be appreciated.  If we do not 
receive sufficient contributions, the visit may have to be cancelled. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, you are 

entitled to the visit being funded by school. 
The visit will be on Thursday 15th October. Children do not need to bring anything different on this day but if you do not 

want your child to handle the animals please inform your class teacher. 

Please return your slip and payment to the school office in an envelope with your child's name, class, and what the 
slip/payment is for by 7th October 2015 

 
Kind regards 

 

S. Millward, K. Rowe and L.McDonagh 
Year 4 Teachers 
 
 
 
 

Year 4 Visit from Animal Intuition  
 

Child’s name______________________________________________  Class:______________ 

 
I wish my child to participate in the visit from Animal Intuition and enclose a contribution of £2.50     [ ] 

 

 
Please specify if your child has any allergies as they will have the opportunity to handle the animals. 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
Signed: _________________________________________ (Parent/Carer)   Date: __________________ 


